cargolux

Marc Hoffmann
Chairman of the Board of Directors

LCGB-SEA

To the attention of

Mrs. Astrid Mosel, Mr. Patrick Dury,

Mr. Aloyse Kapweiler & Mr. Patrick Trompers
11, rue du Commerce

L-1351 Luxembourg

Dear Madam, dear Sirs,

| hereby acknowledge receipt of your letter dated May 16™ 2011 referring to a possible partnership
with Cargolux Airlines International S.A. and Qatar Airways.

| appreciate your interest and concerns on this subject and as far as | am informed, detailed
information has been passed to you by Mr. Reimen, President and CEO in an Extraordinary Comité
Mixte Meeting on May 10" 2011. A further Extraordinary Comité Mixte meeting is planned for May
20" 2011 where all additional questions will be answered.

I trust that Mr. Reimen, as soon as additional information is available, will be calling in a
supplementary meeting to share this information in order to guarantee full transparency and keep

the staff informed about the development of this partnership.

Please be assured that the Board of Directors as well as the Cargolux Executive Committee are
committed to keep the continuous social dialogue as one of their priorities.

In case of any further queries, | recommend that you contact Mr. Reimen directly.
Yours sincerely,

Marc Hoffmann

Chairman of the Board of Directors

Copies:  Mr. Claude Wiseler, Ministre du Développement Durable et des Infrastructures
Mr. Jeannot Krecké, Ministre de I'Economie
Mr. Frank Reimen, Pésident et CEO Cargolux



